Scptember 28, 2007

Dear Commissioner Allen:

We respectfully request a meeting with you to discuss Department policies and
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In January 2004, Governor Bob Riley announced that he was adopting the
Cgmrgi‘qugn’s recommendationSame manths Iiter ANNC heoan intoorating yeeatignal




ADOC’s categorical exclusion of prisoncrs with HIV from transitional programs
has particutarly harsh consequences. HIV-positive men and women are denicd access to

=1

PO | . SR U N DY T ST T I




Representative Lavra Hall
Chair, Governor’s HIV Commission for Children, Youth, and Adults
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